TO:    All employees
FROM:  Management
Lord  & Chambers has offered our employees a 15% discount on all merchandise purchased during the Christmas season as their way of wishing you all a Merry Christmas.
In order to receive this discount, you must present your employee identification card at the time of purchase.  They have also requested that you limit the use of this discount privilege to purchases made in your own behalf.
Your cooperation in this matter will be appreciated.
